%
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To wham it may concern,
This letter is to bring light to the benefits of Bent Shaovel Brewing closer to town.

We at Shattered Ozk brewing believe that having B.S.B. in town will create a link in the chain to our
tourism. Especially the fact that it adds a chain of customers continuing up the hill from our downtown
area.

We up here have had a struggle with this since more of the focus for tourism has been on the downtown
main street area. This to us is a big help and | think considgration should be met for the City to help
promate and support tmore of the small businesses in this area.

Sincerely,

Brandon Neldner

Owner/ Shattered Ozk Brawing
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